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No. 101/NGC/Notice/2021-22: It is hereby informed to all faculty members of 

all the Departments that they must stay from 10:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. in their 

respective department rooms to avoid any inconvenience to the students at the 

time of submission of Internal Assessment Answer Scripts. This notification is 

issued taking into notice of many complaints from the students for not finding 

faculty members at the time of the submission of the Answer Scripts. 

 

 This measure is also necessary as a part of the exercise of the NAAC Peer 

Team being visiting the college in the near-future. 

 

 

 

 (L. Manglemba Singh) 

 Principal 

 N.G. College, Imphal 

Copy to: 

1. The Vice-Principal, N.G. College, Imphal 

2. The Coordinator, IQAC, N.G. College, Imphal 

3. The Web Content Manager 

4. All the HoDs 

5. Notice Board 

6. Guard File 

 


